

PENICUIK HIGH SCHOOL 39a Carlops Road PENICUIK EH26 9EP

Tel: 01968 674165 Fax: 01968 678604 E-mail – penicuik hs@midlothian.gov.uk



Head Teacher: Mr C Biddick

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am delighted to inform you that we will be holding our Initial P7 Transition Parents' Evening in Penicuik High School on Tuesday 15th November 2022 5.30pm-6.30pm. On this evening, parents' of current P7 students intending to join Penicuik High School in August 2023 will hear about the Transition process and the supports available for young people coming to Penicuik High School.

I would be very grateful if you could email transition.penicuik@midlothian.education to indicate if you would like to attend the Parents' Meeting. Please state the following information in your email.

- Pupil Name
- Parent name
- Current primary school
- Number of people attending

Doors will open at 5.20pm and we would ask that families enter the building by the Main Entrance (the middle door at the front of the school). Families should seat themselves together.

We very much look forward to welcoming you to our school and look forward to meeting the P7 students who will join us next year.

Yours faithfully,

Diane Burgess

Depute Headteacher Student Support



